

BUXTON PHOTOGRAPHIC CLUB

NEWSLETTER

Our 5th newsletter - November 2020

A reminder about our next club meeting – via Zoom will be on the 7th December at 7.30pm

This is planned as an open discussion/ social evening where we can talk about anything club and photography. We can share images and critique if you wish.

The AGM will be by ZOOM on the 21st December so if anyone wishes to be nominated for any of the club committee posts please contact Phil. He will be issuing guidelines for this later on.

On Tuesday the 19th January we are very lucky to have Ian Wilson (Cambridge Camera Club) give us a tutorial about conversion from colour to black and white. Ian will also use some of your images in the second part of the talk for conversion.

Winners of the DPI competition on the 16th November judged by Andy Swain.

Open DPI, Sanderling by Richard Gaskin



Open DPI, (instead of print). Masked by Phil Harbord



Theme DPI (instead of print), Bodies in Motion, Des King



If any member has anything you would like to be put in the Newsletter please let me know. Also any suggestions about what else we can do in the lockdown and our subsequent tier would be good.

In particular, individual profiles with images would be very nice to share.

Meantime all, keep safe and look forward to a bit of Christmas whilst hoping for better times next year. So see you in the vaccine queue...

Des King